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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1698 authorizes a physician, physician assistant, nurse, or other person employed by a 

registered hospice program to submit for destruction any unused quantity of controlled 

dangerous substances that were lawfully dispensed to a decedent prior to death. Employees 

requesting such destruction shall submit and complete a form as currently required of any group 

home or residential care home requesting destruction of controlled dangerous substances. The 

form shall also be signed by another employee of the hospice program or a family member of the 

decedent.  
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